MEMORANDUM
July 10, 1995
TO: Sinker Creek Water District File
FROM: Cindy Hodges Z%KLQ
RE: Watermaster Absence

Watermaster Mary Blackstock will be unavailable from July 10-13,
1995. During her scheduled absences, I generally provide backup
watermaster services if necessary. However, I am also unavailable
for this time period.

Mary has arranged for Connie Brandau, Watermaster for Reynolds
Creek, to act as interim Watermaster for Sinker Creek for the above
period, should the need arise. All water users have been contacted
and a Watermaster visit before Friday, July 14 is not anticipated.
However, Connie has possession of or access to the keys for Hulet
gatehouse and has authorization to make any necessary adjustments.

Connie may be reached at 208-495-2529.




